
Planning and Protection for Growth:  
An Explanation of Proposed Commercial 
Building Standards in the Village Center 

Panel Discussion with Q & A 
March 25, 2021 - 6:30 pm 

AGENDA 

I. Guidelines/Introductions - Rosemary Roy

Guidelines: 

Questions/answers will be limited to 3 minutes. 

We will promote attendees to panel status when they indicate they have a question; we 
will also take questions through the chat option.   

The goal is to end the forum at 8:15 pm. 

Panelists:  

▪ Economic Development & Sustainability Committee (EDSC) - Diane Morrison, 
Chairperson, Kit Mahoney, Member and Jason Perkins Member

▪ Planning Board - Audrey Lones, Chairperson, Chris Cabot, Member

▪ Select Board - Steve Berry, Chairman

▪ Vanessa Farr, Economic Development Consultant, Maine Design Workshop

▪ Ryan Keith, Code Enforcement Officer

▪ Clark Baston, Road Commissioner/PW Director 

II. Presentation - Kit Maloney & Jason Perkins

III. Land Use Amendments Summary - Audrey Lones

IV. Q & A Begins

1. Early Questions - Diane Morrison

2. Attendees


